
 
 

Panzica Construction Selected as Construction Manager At-Risk 

 

The Bedford Board of Education selected Panzica Construction as 

construction manager at-risk. Panzica has extensive experience in 

building schools in Northeast Ohio, as well as having a history of many 

successful projects working with our architects, GPD Group. The team 

that will work with Bedford is known for its professionalism, expertise, 

and commitment to efficiency and budget management. Additionally, of 

all the firms that interviewed, Panzica offered the most competitive 

pricing and exhibited creative insight into the unique needs of the 

Bedford City School District. 

 

 

  


